
THE WH I TE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

August 1, 1975 

Dear Bob: 

I was most pleased to learn that the Senate 
once again has voted favorably on legislation 
to modify the arms embargo on Turke·y. 

Your support is warmly appreciated on this issue 
involving serious national security considerations 
and wide-ranging foreign policy implications. 

You are to be complimented for laying aside very 
strong domestic political pressures· to cast your 
vote in the best interests of all Americans. 

With kindest thanks. 

Sincerely, 

The Hono able Robert Dole 
United States Senate 
Washington , D.C. 20510 
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